
October 18, 2021  update: Chapman University was awarded, via the ARP Act, a grant in the amount 
$7,267,125 dedicated to Emergency Financial Aid Grants directly to students. 

A total of 9,629 students received $7,267,125. 

Eligibility was determined by student enrollment status as of October 17, 2021. To be eligible a student 
must have been enrolled at least half time in the Fall term at Chapman University. Undergraduate 
students who were eligible for a Pell Grant received additional funding. Graduate-level students who 
had a $0 expected family contribution also received additional funding. 

Emails were sent to all eligible students prior to their disbursement from Student Business Services. 

Disbursements began the week of October 18, 2021. Disbursements were made directly through 
Student Business Services and was refunded to the student based on the options they had previously 
selected for refunds. Funding was not held for previous or current balances or outstanding student 
obligations. 

All students were emailed information about their right to appeal their Title IV eligibility should they be 
experiencing financial hardship. Undergraduate students received an email on November 30, 2021 and 
graduate-level students received an email on November 30, 2021. 


